SUMMER BREAK - JUNE
27 - SEPT

JUNE 27/, 2025

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
Ey Swayel East Chilliwack Families, iﬁ
Summer break has arrived! S . & ’ M
Thank you for a wonderful year with our East Chilliwack Hawks!
Families, thank you for your support of your child’s learning! It truly
takes a village to raise a child! | am thankful for my first year at ECE,
and | am grateful to be working with such a caring and involved
community. We are looking forward to the 2025/2026 school year,

working together to help our little hawks soar to their greatest
potential!

Have a safe, restful, and fun summer!
~ Mrs. Carolyn Ingham

School and Staffing announcements:
Next year, our school enrollment will change, and we will need to reduce the number of

divisions by one.
As we approach the end of the school year, we are also preparing to bid farewell and
express our gratitude to some of our staff at ECE.

-Ms Brooks will be leaving ECE to pursue other teaching opportunities.

-Mrs. Harbridge has accepted a Grade 1 position at Strathcona Elementary.

-Thank you to Mr. Walsh (EA), Ms. Chute (CYCW) Ms. Green (EA) for their dedication to
supporting our students and their contributions to our school team.

-Thank you to Ms. Kaur for her contributions to ECE while Ms. Miller was on leave.

-Ms. Bergen is taking a leave of absence next year.
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June 27 - Sept. 1 - Summer Break!
Sept 2 - Back to school! 8:06 - 11:05 (Grades 1-5)

Sept. 3 - First full day back for Grades 1-5
Sept. 15 - First full day for Kindergarten students (please see
the gradual entry schedule that was sent home)

‘s Talent Show Time!
We’re so proud of our talented students and their performances at the
Talent Show on Thursday, June 26! Wow!
Thank you to all the guests who were able to attend and cheer on our
stars!
Huge thanks to Ms. Chan and Ms. Armstrong for supporting our students
- to prepare for the Talent Show!
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District Track and Field Meet

Congratulations again to our Grade 3 - 5 students who competed in
the District Track and Field meet yesterday! Fantastic efforts were
made by all participants!

Thank you again to our teacher coaches and Ms. Lyon for
your support of our students!
Ribbons were presented this past week!

Hi Families!
A SORA bookmark came home with your
child in their report card. The Chilliwack
School district has purchased a license
so all students within our district can
access ebooks and magazines via the
SORA app! All you have to do is
download the SORA app on any device,
then your child logs in as themself (their
username and password will be on the
bookmark). Username and passwords
will stay all summer long! We hope you
and your child(ren) are able to enjoy
some summer reading using SORA!
Happy Reading!

Crystal Bergen ~ Teacher Librarian




